
Dearly Beloved in Christ, 

  

Calvary greetings to you all in the name of our exalted Lord and Saviour Jesus 
Christ. 

 This comes in appreciation of your partnership in the gospel through the gift of 
£1,000 towards supporting my studies with the Union School of Theology, 
Bridgend, Wales. I was deeply encouraged when I received the news from Sara 
Thomson. Considering that you have never met me, I deeply appreciate this heart 
for God and the gospel across the world. 

 I see my study, as very necessary in equipping me for the work that I am doing, 
which is raising faithful Bible preachers and teachers for the Church in Nigeria and 
Africa. Thank you so much for coming along side to make this possible. 

  

Yours in Christ. 

 ‘Emeka Egbo 

Associate Director, Langham Preaching Africa 

Jos, Nigeria 

  

The picture of the family: 

Amarachi (wife); Chimdindu (son), Chiamaka (daughter) and Chimdinma 
(daughter) 


